OurR LADY OF GRACE
MONTESSORI SCHOOL & CENTER

July 2023

Dear Parents,

In this day and age of severe children’s allergies, it is becoming more and more important
that we take every precaution to protect our children. Several of our students suffer from
severe nut allergies. With this I mind, I am requesting that all children refrain from
bringing any nut products to school in their lunch boxes. It is important to read the labels
on the products you are purchasing. I can’t stress enough that even exposure to nuts for
certain children can be extremely dangerous. We must do all that we can to provide
allergic children with a safe environment. I appreciate your help in this regard.

Sincerely,

Sister Kelly Quinn
Principal
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